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No change should be made to the SRS (space-to-Earth) allocation in the band, however, ongoing ITU-R studies examining the sharing situation between the SRS (space-to-Earth) and the FSS (space-to-Earth) with a view towards establishing appropriate sharing conditions between the two services in the 37.5‑38 GHz band should continue under normal ITU-R activities.
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